Hello Snobird, December 2020

Here’s what’s going on, to bring everyone up to date...

We still plan on doing SOMETHING at our December
meeting [take THAT Covid], but the full-blown-catered dinner
we’ve had in the past can not happen due to the cost, and asking
members to bring treats in to share is not a good idea due to Covid, but we do want to
recognize and celebrate the season. We will be having a sheet cake at the meeting, and it
will be cut and handed out with due diligence to keep everyone safe, so please come to
the meeting and join the festivities. The meeting will start at the usual 7:00 pm start
time.

Our January Snowmobile Safety course is scheduled, the class might change or even be
cancelled depending on the situation in January, but the MF Recreation Dept wants us to
run the class, we will see if it works out. Dates are Jan. 6, 13, and 20. Persons wishing
to register should go to http://gowild.wi.gov and sign up there. Any problems, please
call Gary Breuckman at 414-442-4279 and I will assist. There will be masks, separation,
hand sanitizing, and so forth to keep everyone as safe as possible.

There are three Snofari trips scheduled, the summary was in your membership renewal
envelope with your membership card, They are:

January 28-31 Tomahawk reservations 715-453-5210, Super-8

February 4-7 Antigo reservations 715-623-4188, Super-8

February 18-21 Eagle River reservations 715-477-0888, Super-8
After you make reservations for a room at a Snofari, please call Bonnie Pollich at 262-
251-2314 and let her know you will be there. We need you to do that in case there are
changes or cancellations - the Super-8’s will NOT tell us who has reservations so we
need you to tell us.

More information on Antigo !
Antigo Snofari 2021, Thursday Feb. 4th-Sunday 7th.

The Snobirds are returning to Antigo, after a long absence.

We have reserved a block of rooms, under SNOBIRDS, starting Thursday night, be sure
and tell them what night you will be arriving.



Antigo Super 8 by Wyndham
535 CENTURY AVENUE ANTIGO, WI 54409
Phone: (715) 623-4188

Hot tub closed, At this time the pool is open.

Cancellations must be made by 48 hours prior to 4pm, but that time of year, Langlade
County has a VERY good reputation for having good trails open. They have an AS-
SORTMENT of ROOMS available, at very good rates.

There are many possibilities for Trail rides from this area:

* North thru Neva Corners, Elcho, Pelican Lake, Monico Three Lakes, Sugar Camp,
Eagle River and beyond.

* East towards Polar, Bryant, Lily, Wabeno, Laona, Armstrong Creek, Goodman, Silver
Clift, Lakewood, Townsend, Langlade, White Lake & Polar.

* West to Merrill, Bloomville, Gleason, Tomahawk, Parrish, Summit Lake & Kempster.
* South thru Aniwa, Birnamwood (Emil's Broasted Chicken), Eland, Wittenberg, Pike
Lake, Nuttervile, All the big towns!

I am working on an outdoor get together, maybe in the parking lot, possibly grill your
own food, bring or hit the grocery store deli for your own potato chips, beans, whatever.
Open to suggestions. There are also a lot of takeout places in Antigo, to include pizza,
KFC chicken, and steak sandwich shops, and of course the Golden Arches of
McDonalds. Please come for the fun.

When you sign up, if you give me your email address, I will keep you updated on our
plans.

Dave Rowley 414 379-2362 DavidLrowley@hotmail.com

WCSA Raffle tickets

Selling WCSA Raffle tickets is a good fundraiser for the Snobirds. There are not
any costs for us or problems if we don’t sell a minimum quantity of tickets. If you need

tickets to sell, or just some for yourself or family, contact Ed Pollich at a meeting or call
262-251-2314.



ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY

Our last Adopt-a-Highway for the season was on Saturday October 17th.

We had a good-sized crew, so we ran teams from each end towards Whiskey Corners and
a third group starting at the Railroad bridge and working outwards.

At the end, we gathered at Whiskey corners for lunch or other refreshments.

Memberships

So far we have accepted 43 membership renewals. There are 11 families who have not
renewed yet. While there is not a cost penalty this year for renewing late, at the Decem-
ber Board meeting we will probably drop any memberships not renewed, so you won’t
get any emails or newsletters if you don’t renew. Also, if you need TRAIL PASSES we
need to get your membership in to AWSC so you can order them at a discount.

We could also use some NEW members, so if you know anyone who might be interested
you can give them an application or invite them to a meeting, we would really like to see
them.



